

SOUTH ESSEX CREMATORIUM

REMOVAL OF CHRISTMAS TRIBUTES

We know Christmas is a special time when families want to bring extra tributes and Christmas wreaths.

Therefore we invite you to bring your extra

Christmas items from 1st December.

For safety reasons, please do not bring breakable items such as glass, china or lanterns. We will continue to remove these.

We will start removing Christmas items from the Gardens of Remembrance from Monday 8th January 2024. This is necessary so that we have time to complete our winter maintenance before the growing season starts. Please see our notice boards for further guidance on the type of memorabilia that we will remove in January.

If you wish to keep any items you will need to remove them before 8 January 2024.